## **TAMPA BAY E-NEWS**

office@pbty.com and 813-868-4800 for newsworthy items June 26, 2014

PRESBYTERY OF TAMPA BAY + 4704 KELLY RD + TAMPA FL 33615

## **UPDATE ON THE 221st GENERAL ASSEMBLY**



Tampa Bay Presbyterians gathered for dinner in Detroit during General Assembly last week. For more information regarding the context and decisions of the 221st GA, you are invited to correspond with your Commission-

ers and YAAD: Nicole Abdnour, Adam Balic, Ella Banton, Joy Laughridge, Bill Trautwein, Carl vom Eigen and YAAD Ivy Hussung. Additional information can also be discovered at www.pcusa.org.



A STATED MEETING OF THE PRESBYTERY OF TAMPA BAY IS CALLED FOR THURSDAY, JUNE 26, 2014, AT 9:00AM AT FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH, 175 LAKE HOLLINGSWORTH DRIVE, LAKELAND, FLORIDA.

Supplemental Papers will include the daily reports from our Commissioners to the 221st General Assembly and the Order of Worship.

## CONTINUING TRANSITION IN TBP THIS SUMMER

On Wednesday, July 9, 2014, the Presbytery office welcomes the Reverend Charles Perrine (Honorably Retired) as "Part-Time Presbytery Leader" for the next quarter of 2014. The office summer schedule includes Joe Nixon in office on Mondays, Charles Willard in office on Tues-

On Wednesday, July 9, 2014, the Presbytery office welcomes the Reverend Charles Perrine (Honorably Retired) as "Part- days, Charles Perrine in office on Thursdays, and Ann Marie Fizzano in office on Monday through Friday.

In addition, the reconstituted search committee will be receiving PIFs for the Presbytery Coach and Coordinator through August 18,

2014. The Chair of the PCC-NC is Mike Loudon, and additional information can be found on the Ministry Information Form (MIF) online at Church Leadership Connection at www.pcusa.org.

Prayers for the Presbytery are appreciated!

## **Special points of interest:**

- The Presbytery Office will be **CLOSED on Friday**, **June 27**, due to the Presbytery meeting the previous day. Please make note.
- The Presbytery Office is open from 8:30AM-2:00PM Monday through Friday.
- Presbytery of Tampa Bay, please receive my sincere and deep gratitude for the beautiful party in early May in appreciation for my service in Tampa Bay. I thank God for the opportunities for ministry with you. Your generosity overwhelms me in the hundreds of cards, emails, and other tokens of appreciation I have received. Please know you will always be remembered in my prayers. May God continue to bless your ministry in Christ's name. Nancy Kahaian